
October 10, 2024 

SDMC Meeting Minutes    

   

Members Present:    

J. Hall 

M. Torry 

M. Elizalde 

A. Escandon 

T. Collins  

D. Lofton  Demerson 

   

Principal Demerson opened the meeting by welcoming the participants and reviewing 

the agenda.    

Ms. Demerson shared the 24-25 SDMC committee members. Following introductions, 

Mrs. Demerson shared the remaining meeting dates.   
  

Next, leadership updates were provided to introduce our new Executive Director, Dr. T. 

Johnson. We also shared division leadership (which did not change from the previous 

year) Dr. Martinez (unit leader) and Ms. DelaGuardia (division superintendent).  

 

Then budget updates were covered which included GF1 potential funding loss due to 

not meeting enrollment projections. (-$171-200K).  
  

The attendance of 96.1% was shared along with the attendance impact which was -$-

27,983.30. Mrs. Demerson shared the campus would not be held harmless for the 25-26 

school year meaning funds would be removed from the upcoming budget.   

  

The 24-25 Action Plan along with highlighted indicators of success were shared with the 

committee.  

 

The meeting ended by sharing the bond information for the 24-25 bond.  

  
   
 


